
  

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The Western Wayne High & Middle Schools are offering tutoring sessions and homework help after school during the 

2018-19 school year.  In order to stay after school for tutoring, your child must have a permission slip on file in the Main 

Office.  Tutoring will begin at 3:00 PM and run until 5:15 PM, unless otherwise noted.   In most cases, students will be 

able to take the 5:30 PM late bus home from the school.  If you wish to pick your child up early, we ask that you please 

come to the room and let the teacher know that your child is leaving with you.  If a student commits to a tutoring session, 

they must agree to remain for the full session as students will not be allowed to leave early unless someone is there to pick 

them up.  Cancellations will be announced in school as soon as they become available.  Attached you will find a listing of 

available teachers, dates and times. 
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